
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 
This week Year 2 have been making pirate hats as part of 
Design Technology. They had to draw neatly around a 
template, cut carefully using scissors and stick the pieces 
of card together using glue. As they made their hats, the 
children thought about how they could explain the 
process to someone. The next day they wrote 
instructions to tell everyone how to make a pirate hat.  
  
We would like to thank all the parent volunteers that are 
coming to read with children in Year 2. The children 
enjoy reading to an adult and it supports them in 
making good progress. 
  
Reading is so important. Please read with your child 
every day and sign their yellow reading record book. 
Don't forget to ask them questions about what they 
have read to check their understanding. If you need any 
ideas for questions to ask please see one of the Year 2 
teachers. Thank you. 
  

  
  
  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  


